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The Business School recently enrolled a team, consisting of members of staff, students and alumni, for the annual Cansa Relay for Life. On Saturday # March, this team held the University’s name high, and participated in the activity, where they, among other things, completed their numerous laps around the field in honour of those busy with their fight against cancer. The last round, which took place at midnight, was in remembrance of those who lost their battle against cancer.
As a business school, it is important to be involved on several terrains in the community, and, in 2018, we will attempt to only build forth on existing projects.

